
From: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/18/2015 5:13:52 PM
Subject: RE: First Steps Study Committee Report

Would 9:15 work for you? Thanks.

Sally Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee 
Gressette Building, Room 412 
803-212-6252 
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 5:07 PM
To: Sally Cauthen
Subject: RE: First Steps Study Committee Report

Thank you!
Are you available for a call tomorrow? If so, what time?

From: Sally Cauthen [mailto:SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 4:42 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: First Steps Study Committee Report

Katherine,
As we just discussed, here is the link to the First Steps Study Committee Report (document 01), and the associated 
attachments (documents 02 - 06). The governance recommendations (pages 12-14) are what I called you about. 
Thank you.
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/CommitteeInfo/FirstStepsStudyCommittee/FirstStepsStudyCommittee.php

Sally E. Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee 
Gressette Building, Room 412
P.O. Box 142, Columbia, SC 29202 
803-212-6252 
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov
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